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CONCLUSION OF THE AD-HOC GROUP TO STUDY APPROACHES THAT 
FACILITATE THE MIGRATION OF EXISTING RADIOCOMMUNICATION 

SYSTEMS IN ORDER TO MAKE SPECTRUM AVAILABLE FOR NEW 
RADIOCOMMUNICATION SYSTEMS 

 
The XIX Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee III: Radiocommunications, 
 
DECIDES: 
 
1. To conclude the work of the Ad-hoc group to study approaches that facilitate the migration of 

existing radiocommunication systems in order to make spectrum available for new 
radiocommunication systems. 

 
2. To instruct the Executive Secretary to send, in the name of PCC.III, a letter to the 

Administration of Venezuela in which he communicates CITEL’s appreciation of the work of 
Mr. José Vilera in leading the efforts to prepare a report of the migration of frequency bands 
of radiocommunication systems.  
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